


Greetings 4th Grader!

I am so excited that I get to be your teacher next year! I can’t wait to meet you
and learn everything about you! This summer, II will be busy getting our classroom
ready for your fourth grade year. I can’t wait to begin our fun-filled year together.

The first day of school will be Monday, August 29th. Please bring your school
supplies with you the first week. Make sure you have everything by Friday,
September 2nd. Fourth Grade is the best grade ever!  I know you will love being in
212.
Love,
Ms. Capaldo


